February 5, 1936.

Honorable City Council
City of 3an Jose
California

Gentlemen:

For many years the Santa Clara County Amateur Radio
Associstion,known throughout the Sixth Radio District and at
the Amateur Radio Relay League headquarters in Hartford
Connecticut as 3.C.C.A.R.A., have met every lionday night in
the Chamber of Commerce Hall., We understand that upon the
completion of the new auditorium the Chamber of Commerce will
move and we will have to seek a new meeting place.

This Association is a non-profiting organization
helping the youth of the Gity who are interested in radio
communication to get started in the right menner. We are also
alwaye ready in times of need to supply Government licensed
radic operstors and equipmont to handle emergency communication
as exampled by the services rendered by the Radio Relay League
at the time of the Long Beach eerthquake and the numerous Florida
hurricanes and other catastrophies throughout the country. This
service is rendered without any cost to the community or indis
viduals who use it.

We need a room capable of geating at least fifty peo-
ple. We would like to have it in the new auditorium as we
understand there ars meeting rooms avallsble for orgainzations
similar to ours. '

Our representative, Mr. Dick Barrett of the Zvening
News, attends your Monday night mcetings and will be pleased to
discuss the matter with you at your convenience. He can ably
explain our gituation and needs.

Yours very truly,
W. 8. Clayton, Jr.,

Secretary S.C.C.A.R.A.
WSC: FL



May 7th,1976,

The Honorable City Council
San Jose,
Califomia

Greetings:

This letter 1s to again call your atten-
tlon to the fact that the Santa Clara County Amateur
Radlo Assoclization 18 desirous of the use of a room
on lMonday nights in wvhich to hold their weekly meet-
11'!8'8 © L

This organization for seversl years past
have always met in the Chamber of Commerce hall. Due
to the removal of the Chamber of Commerce to its new
quarters in the Auditorium we have been unable to
have 2 regulasr meeting place. Before the Chamber of
Comnerce moved we understood that there would be some
provision made to provide us with 2 new place to meet.

So far we have not heard from you r ng
this matter and we would like therefore to cz2ll it to
your attention again so we might get definite inform-
ation as to our future meetings,

Yours truly,

Ww. 8. Clayton, Jr.

Secretary
WSC:FL



CITY-OF SANJOSE
CALIFORNIA

OfFfice of
C. B. GOODWIN
City Manager

May 13th, 1936

Senta Clara County

Amateur Radio Association

W. S, Clayton, Jr. Secretary
P. O, Box 734

San Jose, California.

Dear Sir:

Please be advised that your petition addressed
to the City Council dated May 7th, 1936, requesting
2 meeting place for the Santa Clara County Amateur
Radio Association, has been referred to me.

I will be very glad to make arrangements with
you or with anyone whom you may appoint to represent
you.

With kindest regards,

Yours truly,

CITY MANAGER,
CBG:K



